Dear [MP’s Name]

I hope this finds you well.

I write today to ask that you represent me and others in your constituency by publicly calling for the loosening of cannabis legislation, and directly petitioning the Home Secretary to bring UK law into line with the requirement of the Human Rights Act (1998).

The UK’s current scheduling and classification schemes for cannabis – under the Misuse of Drugs Act (MDA) (1971) and Misuse of Drugs Regulations (MDR) (2001) – are inhumane and unnecessarily draconian. In addition, they are also in violation of the UK’s obligations under the Human Rights Act (HRA) (1998), and therefore in need of immediate amendment.

Despite numerous recommendations for lower classification and scheduling, including from the Government’s own reports, advisory panels and the United Nations, cannabis classification remains unnecessarily restrictive with disproportionate penalties. These penalties serve to criminalise otherwise law-abiding citizens, deny patients proven and effective treatments and discriminates against those unable to afford private health care.

In addition, as currently comprised, the UK’s cannabis legislation is in violation of the HRA; in particular, Articles 8, 9 and 14, which protect individuals’ right to autonomy and physical integrity, freedom of conscience and religion and protection from discrimination. As a result, the Home Secretary is empowered to make immediate amendments in order to bring the law into line with the HRA.

“A determination, read from s1(3) of the MDA 1971, to employ an independent advisory body (ACMD) to consider any matter relating to drug dependence or the misuse of drugs that may be referred to them by any Minister and to advise them as required or requested.”

As my MP, I ask that you use your position to protect the rights and freedoms of your constituent’s by publicly calling for the rescheduling and reclassification of cannabis into a less restrictive category that better represents its considerable health benefits and what are widely regarded as low levels of risk to health and public safety.

Please find attached referenced evidence report for your attention.

I look forward to hearing from you.

Yours Sincerely,

[Your Name]
[Your Contact details – including postcode]
